City of Albuquerque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

February 2, 1996

J. Bordenave
Bordenave Designs
P.O. Box 91194
Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE: ZANIOS FOODS (K10-D21A) GRADING PLAN FOR BUILDING PERMIT
APPROVAL. ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED 1-22-96.

Dear Mr. Bordenave:

Based on the information provided on your January 23, ‘1996
submittal, City Hydrology has the following comments:

1. What is being built? I assume it is the structure
titled “New Building.” A short narrative, explaining
the intent of the plan would be very helpful.

2. What effect does the building(s) have on the amount of
- runoff generated? ’

3. Please provide drainage calculations.
4. Show, on the plan sheet, an on-site, temporary bench

mark
If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me

at 768-3622.
Sincer /éfy/
/%4/1//;"’
Lisa Ann Manwill
Engineering Assoc./Hyd.
c: Andrew Garcia
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